Go

0

Receive Updates Enter Email Address



## **MARKETPLACE WEEKLY DIGEST: May 14 - 18**

Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 05/18/2018 03:43 PM EDT

View in browser



# What You May Have Missed

The **Marketplace Weekly Digest** is your weekly update on the Marketplace, including announcements and important dates and deadlines for agents and brokers.

### Special Announcement

 Read about the special enrollment period (SEP) extension for consumers who were incorrectly denied access to a 2017 hurricanerelated weather SEP <a href="here">here</a>. This SEP ends on May 24, so alert your clients who may be eligible now.

### Who Can You Help Year-Round?

- You can help <u>SEP</u>-eligible consumers enroll in Marketplace coverage at any time.
- Small groups can enroll in <u>Small Business Health Options Program</u> (<u>SHOP</u>) coverage throughout the year. To qualify for SHOP, your clients must have one to 50 <u>full-time equivalent (FTE)</u> employees. Use the <u>FTE Employee Calculator</u> to help clients see if they qualify.

#### Resources

- <u>View this new resource</u> to learn more about how to get compensated for actively assisting with Marketplace enrollments.
- Want to learn more about working with Marketplace assisters? Take a peep at <u>our brand new tip sheet!</u>
- Connect directly with consumers in need of your assistance through our new service, <u>Help On Demand</u>.
- <u>Follow us on LinkedIn</u> to stay up-to-date on upcoming webinars, new resources, helpful tips, deadlines, and more.

#### Registration and Training

- Now is the perfect time to <u>begin Marketplace registration and</u> <u>training</u> for plan year 2018. Once you finish, you'll be eligible to assist consumers year-round!
- If you've already started Marketplace registration and training for plan year 2018, <u>click here to finish</u>.

To find out who to contact if you have questions or need help, click here.





This message is paid for by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It was created and distributed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. You're receiving this message because you signed up for email updates from the HealthCare.gov Team. You can <u>update your preferences</u>, <u>receive fewer emails</u> or <u>pause emails</u> until the next Open Enrollment period, or use our <u>1-click unsubscribe</u> to stop receiving messages from the HealthCare.gov Team. Please contact support@subscriptions.cms.hhs.gov if you have questions or problems with your subscriptions.

